
  

                                                                                                         
                                          

 

 

NGM Notice Financial Markets #19-1090 

 

Stockholm 2019-10-18 

 

 

Deletion of multi-day orders before system upgrade 

 

 
On October 19 and 20, 2019, Nordic Growth Market NGM AB will perform a system upgrade. 

 

For this reason all multi-day orders will be deleted after the end of the trading day on October 18, 

2019. 

 

For further information concerning this NGM notice please contact: 

 

Market surveillance at marketsurveillance@ngm.se  

or at +46 8 566 390 55  

Nordic Growth Market NGM AB  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
About NGM 
 
Nordic Growth Market NGM AB (NGM) is an authorized stock exchange with operations in Sweden, Norway, Denmark and 
Finland. The exchange is a wholly-owned subsidiary of Boerse Stuttgart, the leading retail exchange in Germany. NGM offers a 
complete marketplace for exchange traded products and provides a complete platform for companies wishing to list shares. For 
more information about NGM, visit www.ngm.se. Follow us on Linkedin and Twitter. 
 
Nordic Growth Market NGM AB – SE- 111 57 Stockholm, Mäster Samuelsgatan 42. 

http://www.ngm.se/
https://wpyadmin.ne.cision.com/l/hlwfgdrw/www.linkedin.com/company/56200
https://wpyadmin.ne.cision.com/l/hlwfgdrw/twitter.com/ngmexchange

